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Ms. Sheri Young 
National Energy Board 
510 10th Ave. SW 
Calgary, AB 
T2R 0A8 
 
Dear Ms. Young, 

Re: File OF-AF-ACE 01 

Please be advised the Canadian Energy Pipeline Association (CEPA) is interested in participating in the 
ACE Review 2016 Process, including Technical Conference(s).  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Cathy Hay  
Director, Regulatory and Business Environment 


